Good Earth Rechargeable Integrated Lights Recall
June 6, 2024

June 6: The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) and Good Earth Lighting Inc.
are recalling over 1.2 million Good Earth Rechargeable Integrated Lights because the product
can overheat and cause a fire. There's a report of one death and another six cases in which the
lights overheated, resulting in fires and property damage.

Product(s) affected: Over 1.2 million Good Earth Rechargeable Integrated Lights sold from
Oct. 2017 - Jan. 2024 at Ace Hardware, Lowe's, Meijer, and Menards and online on
Amazon.com, GoodEarthLighting.com, Lowes.com, and QVC.

What to do if you have the product(s): Stop using the product immediately. Contact Good
Earth for a free replacement (including shipping). You'll need to write the date and your initials
next to the model number (on the back of the light) and the word "Recalled" on the front of the
light. You'll also need to upload pictures to GoodEarthLighting.com/ProductRecall.


https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Good-Earth-Lighting-Recalls-More-than-1-2-Million-Rechargeable-Integrated-Lights-to-Due-to-Fire-and-Burn-Hazards-One-Death-Reported
https://goodearthlighting.com/productrecall

